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Dear City Council Members, ©euutV: \ \ ^

We are residents and constituents from Mar Vista Gardens. Unfortunately, we cannot be 
here in person to address our concerns because your meeting takes place during school 
and working hours Councilmember Mike Bonin's proposal for more cops comes as a shock 
to us considering we experience and witness harassment by the police here in our 
community on a regular basis. This proposal calls into question what is meant by “safety.'' 
Safety for whom and from whom? It seems like cops push certain people out of 
communities based on how they look. Residents of our low-income housing community 
have been threatened with eviction for having done nothing wrong; simply because their 
family members have been profiled and targeted by police. Young people of color are 
regularly detained and frisked for no justifiable reason other than being outside in their 
own neighborhood

We should be treated equally, with dignity and respect. Perhaps community input could be 
solicited from all stakeholders, including those targeted and profiled by police. We feel that 
any policy decision should reflect the concerns of the most marginalized people and 
neighborhoods among us. There are more experienced and better trained experts to 
implement "proactive partnerships with residents" in more effective ways. Instead of 
funding community policing, we should invest in counseling, youth programs, gang 
intervention workers, and meaningful jobs. We strongly urge you to reconsider this 
proposal.
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